
 

 
    
 
     
  

   

 

Walter Terrace  

Off Bromley Street  
London E1 0RJ 

 

020 7790 2824 

admin@oldchurch.towerhamlets.sch.uk 
www.oldchurch.towerhamlets.sch.uk 

 

 

Sarah Helm Headteacher 

Moyra Lajmir Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

26th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents/carers, 

If your child has any of the following symptoms: 

 a high temperature 

 a new, continuous cough - this means coughing a lot, for more than an hour, 

or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours. 

 A loss or change to sense of smell or taste – this means they cannot smell or 

taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal 

 

You must keep your child at home and call 119 option 1 and request a COVID-19 

test for your child. Please inform the school of the result. If you do not get your child 

tested you will have to keep them at home for 10 days. 

 

Sarah 

Sarah Helm 

Head Teacher    


